
HAAC Students Participated in Badminton Competition 

 

Students of Haji Anfar Ali College were trained for participation in the All Assam Prize Money Doubles 

Badminton Competition held under the auspices of Kampur College, Kampur, Nagaon. A team of two 

students was selected for the competition. On February 12, 2023, they went to Kampur College, under 

the guidance of Mr. Pijush Chakroborty, in-charge of Games and Sports, and Mr. Sibbir Ahmed 

Osmani, joint in-charge of Games and Sports, at Haji Anfar Ali College. Our students played well in 

the competition, though they could not win it. Dr. Mamun Azam Barbhuiya, Principal of Haji Anfar Ali 

College, thanked the In-charge teachers for their initiative. 
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